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Rosenberg Corey

From: Tever Nickerson <tevernickerson@gmail.com>
Sent: Saturday, March 11, 2017 11:49 AM
To: SHS Exhibits
Subject: SB 860

STAND UP for MENTAL HEALTH PARITY and Support Senate Bill 860! 

 
 
This is so important for giving clients access and appropriate services. By not supporting parity you are denying 
clients mental health services they need. Please Support SB 860!  
 
Tever D. Nickerson, LPC 
Therapy for Individuals, Couples & Families 
503.784.2377 
 
  


